
Dear BCS Community, 
 
Please find the School Year ​2020-21 Reopening Plan Overview​ link below.  This overview will 
provide insight as to how BCS will open on campus and online learning.  At the end of next 
week the full reopening plan will go out to the full community along with an informational video 
showing you the physical adaptations that have been made across the campus and the 
initiatives that have been implemented to make BCS a healthy and safe campus while creating 
social, emotional, and spiritual engagements for our students.  
 
As you read the overview please think of this as the outline of the school year.  The full blueprint 
with thorough details will come out next week and will let you know exactly where your Bear will 
be and who they will be in proximity to and how they are being safeguarded.  It will also give you 
the full information about how our new "Bears Online" educational modality works and how you 
can access it throughout the year should the need arise due to circumstance or choice. 
 
Please know that your administration has spent countless hours going room by room and 
training by training and policy by procedure to not only make the school as safe and healthy as 
possible but to also give our students a sense of normalcy and joy.  We know our faculty and 
our students will do the work and now we also want to make sure they have the fun and joy. 
 
Thank you for your continued prayers and we cannot wait to see you on campus for the first day 
of school on September 9, 2020. 
 
2020-21 Reopening Overview >> 
 
 
Blessings, 
Jay Burcham  
President 
 

https://www.brentwoodchristian.org/wp-content/uploads/2020/08/2020-21-Reopening-PDF.pdf
https://www.brentwoodchristian.org/wp-content/uploads/2020/08/2020-21-Reopening-PDF.pdf

